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WiLMER. CUTLER & P1CKERING

1666 K STREET. N.W.

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20006

9/18/73

Dear Dick,

Attached are the fact-finding

questions which I think will help

provide a good data base for making
some of the estimates for the Phase I

Legal Plan. I also attach a brief

working statement of what might be

included in the Phase I Legal Plan.

I will look forward to seeing

you on Wednesday, September 19, at

2:00 p.m. in your office. If you

have any questions don't hesitate

to call me beforehand. (The phonenumber is 872-6041.)

My best,

Barry Carter
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